## VISVA-BHARATI SANTINIKETAN

## NOTICE

Sub: Mandatory Health Check-Up at PM Hospital for Staff and Students Returning to Campus

This is to notify for information of all concerned that students, faculty members and other staff returning to the campus after staying/ visiting elsewhere during the lockdown, are mandatorily required to undergo health check-up at the PM Hospital of the University before entering hostels, staff quarters, departments, laboratories, offices, as the case may be, in their own interest and in the interest of the University community as a whole. Principals, HoDs, Dean's/ Proctor's Office and Hostel Wardens are requested to ensure that students/ boarders follow this advice strictly. Controlling officers/ office heads will ensure this in respect of staff. The Well Being Committee is requested to make all efforts to create awareness in this matter.

Memo no: REG/Notify/156/09

Dated 02-06-2020

Visva-Bharati

Copy, for information and necessary action:

- 1. Principals/ Adhyakshas of all Bhavanas
- 2. HoDs/in-charge of all Departments/ Centres
- 3. Chief Medical Officer, PM Hospital
- 4. SSA and in-charge, Computer Centre: for uploading of this notification in the University website.
- 5. Proctor/ Dean of Students' Welfare
- 6. Finance Officer/ University Engineer/ CMO/ Prof-in-charge, Security
- 7. Chairperson and all members of the Well Being Committee
- 8. All Joint/Deputy/Assistant Registrars
- 9. Assistant Registrar (Public Relations)
- 10. Hindi Officer: for translation and circulation of Hindi version.